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Sirs,
I agree with the deletion of "should" and replace it with "must" on the subject of the
railway facilities at this new [& ghastly] 'hub'.

The prospects for a vast increase in road traffic for freight are not something to be
anticipated with relish. There's a railway line real close and I think should be used from the
beginning.

Dave Coomber




